
June 13, 2012 Regular Meeting 

Regular Meeting of the Garfield Town Board 
Wednesday, June 13, 2012 
5:30 p.m. 
Garfield Town Hall  
 
Chairman Steve Dickinsen called the June board meeting to order at 5:30 
p.m. p.m., full board present. Meeting notice verified. Also in attendance 
were Alice Glavin and Donnie Brasda. 
 
Ardy Robertson read the minutes of the May 16 meeting. Motion by Lamoine 
Hanson, seconded by Bob Rindahl, to approve minutes as read. Motion 
carried. 
 
Treasurer’s report of income and expenses for May, 2012 was presented by 
Lori Prudlick. Motion to approve treasurer’s report made by Hanson, 
seconded by Rindahl. Motion carried. 
 
Reconciliation Report: Motion to approve reconciliation report made by 
Hanson, seconded by Rindahl. Motion carried. 
 
Bills were presented for payment. Motion by Hanson, seconded by Rindahl, 
to approve payment of bills. Motion carried.  
 
Brief discussion on road projects and saving back money to pay for them 
when they are completed later this year. No major bridge work is planned for 
this season, so we elected not to return the bridge project list to the county 
at this time. 
 
Open Book and Board of Review – due to the fact that we are undergoing a 
full reassessment, we need to postpone the open book and board of review 
until this assessment is complete. Motion by Hanson to postpone said open 
book and board of review until September or October when the assessor 
feels it will be done – seconded by Rindahl. Motion carried. 
 
Motion by Hanson, seconded by Rindahl, to approve liquor licenses for Trails’ 
End, Levis Lodge, and Whispering Pines contingent on them returning the 
completed forms and paying the appropriate fees. Motion seconded by 
Rindahl, and carried. 

!



 
Next meeting – will be held on Wednesday, July 11, 2012, at 5:30 p.m.  
 
Motion to adjourn made by Hanson, seconded by Rindahl. Motion carried. 
 
Ardy Robertson, Clerk 

 


